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March 26th, 2025 

The Honorable Robert E. Craven 
Chair, House Judiciary Committee 
Rhode Island State House 
Providence, RI 02903 
 
re: support of H5436, H5651, 5652 

Dear Chairman Craven and Committee Members: 

The spiritual call to love is a call to non-violence. It is the recognition that not only are we 
co-creators with the Divine, but that we are deeply and intimately connected to one 
another. 

Early Christian reflection on violence provided a clear alternative to the dominating 
power of the Roman State. Jesus instructed his followers to pray for their enemies, to 
include those who had been cast aside, and to recognize our responsibility to respond to 
fear with love. 

We are inextricably bound together in a common humanity, and in our daily work to live 
lives of faith, we recognize the essential need to advocate for laws that are just and that 
also disrupt cycles of violence.  

Banning assault style weapons and implementing common sense restrictions for 
individuals who have a history of violence speaks to our moral, spiritual, and civic 
responsibility to care for one another.  

The Rhode Island State Council of Churches, along with our partners noted below, urges 
passage of H5436, H5651, and 5652.  
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